
Welcome                                                                                                 John Tiessen

Worship in Song                                                                                     Pickup Choir           

Community Prayer                                                                                  John Tiessen

Children's Moment                                                                             Rachael Peters

Scripture Reading                         Matthew 14:13-21                           Willi Pankratz

Message                                         "Jesus Fed 5000”                            Daniel Janzen

Closing Song

Sending Blessing                   

  

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or
would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the Welcome Center desk in the
foyer or ask an usher.

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Worship Service at 10:00  am

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

August 6, 2023



Within Red Brick Church ...

August Prayer Time
Copies of the prayer guide are on the Welcome Centre and available outside the
church office.  You can also download a copy from the church website.   The next
prayer time will be the Tuesday,  August 8 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm. All are welcome to
join us.  We gather in the youth room.

Calling All Treble Voices!
A ladies choir will be leading us in worship on Sunday August 13th, which is also the
service that our friends at Bethany will be joining us. Ladies from both churches are
invited, and the rehearsal will take place on Thursday August 10 at 7:00 in our
sanctuary. Mark your calendars! Bring a friend, and join us for a collaborative,
energizing and joy-filled evening of worship.  -Rachael & Ruth

Sprout - Stories of Transformation
Copies of the Summer 2023 MCEC Sprout magazine are available at the Welcome
Centre.    Please pickup a copy and read how God is transforming lives and the
unexpected paths on which God has led those working abroad with Christian
Witness.   The magazine features ministry stories from across our region and
nationwide church community.    

I would like to thank the church family for making my husband, Henry's, funeral day
(July 31) bearable, especially Renate for the beautiful service, John & Kathy and Laury,
and the choir. Thank you Helping Hands for the fellowship meal. So many surprises
and so many people. Thank you all! - Helga Rahn.

Family News ...



Contents (NEW items only)

4 spiral or perforated-page notebooks (about 21.5 cm x 27 cm) totaling 500–600 pages
8 new unsharpened pencils
1 ruler (flat, good quality; must indicate 30 cm; inch markings optional)
12 coloured pencils (in packaging)
1 large eraser
4 new black or blue ballpoint pens
1 small all metal pencil sharpener (one or two holes)



Administration ...
Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday to Friday staff are at
church.   Ring the doorbell at
the glass doors for assistance
or to access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr
ough-the-doors/

Looking Ahead ...
August 13, 2023 
9:00 am     German Worship Service
10:00 am    Worship Service 
10:30 am    Cogeco Broadcast of August 6 Worship
                   Service

Church Office
We have found a person for the Office
Administration role and we are anticipating a
beginning of September start date. Details are still
being finalized. Over the summer, the office will be
covered by our current staff and some volunteers.
For the summer there may be times when the
office is not available. Please be patient, leave a
message on the phone and someone will get back
to you. For August if there is a Pastoral Emergency,
please contact Pastor Daniel Janzen .


